
12 October 2021 4.00 - 7.00 PM

Dear friend,Dear friend,

We would like to invite you to the housewarming of Niet Normaal INTWe would like to invite you to the housewarming of Niet Normaal INT
Foundation and Residenties Utrecht. We have recently started sharing anFoundation and Residenties Utrecht. We have recently started sharing an
office in the Muntgebouw in Utrecht. To be precise, in the old officialoffice in the Muntgebouw in Utrecht. To be precise, in the old official
residence of the building.residence of the building.

Until now,Until now, we both operated officeless, which served us quite well. we both operated officeless, which served us quite well.
However, we gladly accepted the invitation to work from the monumentalHowever, we gladly accepted the invitation to work from the monumental
Muntgebouw. From our new office we work on exhibitions andMuntgebouw. From our new office we work on exhibitions and
residencies.residencies.

During our housewarming, During our housewarming, Niet Normaal INT will launch its Institute forNiet Normaal INT will launch its Institute for
Inclusive Innovation (NNIII) with a lecture by Ine Gevers, a Q&A aboutInclusive Innovation (NNIII) with a lecture by Ine Gevers, a Q&A about
inclusive innovation, the launch of a new website, and a performance as ainclusive innovation, the launch of a new website, and a performance as a
foretaste of COME ALIVE — the upcoming art manifestation by Nietforetaste of COME ALIVE — the upcoming art manifestation by Niet
Normaal INT.Normaal INT.

Niet Normaal and Residenties in Utrecht work together, but we alsoNiet Normaal and Residenties in Utrecht work together, but we also
continue our own activities. We are very happy to bring our networkscontinue our own activities. We are very happy to bring our networks
together, and we are also happy to open the Muntgebouw to our contactstogether, and we are also happy to open the Muntgebouw to our contacts
and new audiences.and new audiences.

We hope to see you on Tuesday 12 October. _Please RSVP:We hope to see you on Tuesday 12 October. _Please RSVP:
info@nietnormaal.nl.info@nietnormaal.nl.

With kind regards,With kind regards,

Minke HavelaarMinke Havelaar
Project Manager NNIIIProject Manager NNIII





